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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of January 25th, 2018 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: January 15, 2018 

From: Mayor Helps  

Subject: Attendance at the FCM Sustainable Communities Conference , Feb. 6-8, 2018 

 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The FCM Sustainable Communities Conference offers three days of  workshops, study tours and 
plenary sessions that showcase the latest in municipal green innovation and best practices.  It will 
be held in Ottawa on February 6-8 and the costs are as follows: 
 
Registration    $870.00  
Transportation   $700.00 
Accommodation  $715.00 
Incidentals (taxi/bus)  $150.00 
 
Approximate total:  $2435.00 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize the attendance and associated costs for Mayor Helps to attend the FCM 
Sustainable Communities Conference to be held in Ottawa,  February 6-8 , 2018.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lisa Helps 
Victoria Mayor 
 


